From:

Brendan Gibbs <tichbornepc@hotmail.co.uk>

Sent:

05 October 2017 10:03

To:

Brendan Gibbs

Subject:

Citizens Advice donation

Dear Brendan,

We are extremely grateful for your cheque for £200 as a grant to support our service in its work.

Please pass on our thanks to the Parish Council for continuing to help us in this way, which will go some way to enabling us to continue with our service for residents of Tichborne and surrounding areas.

Kind regards,

Lesley Rose, Advice Services Manager Citizens Advice Winchester District The Winchester Centre, 68 St Georges Street, Winchester, S023 8AH

Tel: 03444 111306 for Advice Line

Answerphone (for ongoing clients requiring appointments for existing cases) 01962 848003

Fax: 01962 848005

email: advice@winchesterdistrictcab.org.uk

www.citizensadvice.org.uk/winchester-district

Citizens Advice Winchester District is an operating name of Winchester District Citizens Advice Bureau.

Company registration number: 7799341 Charity registration number: 1144965

Citizens Advice Winchester District is authorised and regulated by the Financial Conduct Authority, FRN: 617799







